
Dear Service Families 
  

We have been approached by The One Show who would like to do a piece, before 
Christmas, on service personnel who are deployed over Christmas.  They also want 
to highlight the work that we do in school to support our service children - i.e. the 

knitted dolls, Musketeers and the video messages etc. 
They have approached the MoD and have been given the full go ahead to do this. 
  

They are looking for volunteers to appear on screen to show the following things: 

 A child with their doll - preferably receiving it for the first time (but we could 
stage this!) 

 A child seeing a video message for the first time 

 A parent returning home and being met by their child with a doll 

Now this is a lot to fit into a 4 minute film but they assure me this is possible!  We 
are looking for volunteers to help with this although I do appreciate that you may 
have some reservations.  They will not include the child's name for 

example.  However, you may wish to discuss it with the relevant people before 
volunteering...  If you would like to speak directly to the producer this can also be 
arranged.   

  
They don't know yet if one of the presenters will be involved but all of the filming 

will take place here at school - so no trip to the sofa!  Please call me if you would 
like to chat it through further or if you would like to volunteer...   
  

With love from 
 
Jacky 
 


